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PEEL REGIONAL DEVELOPMENT SCHEME 

719. Hon BARRY HOUSE to the Minister for Local Government and Regional Development:   

Page 12 of the 2003-04 annual report of the Peel Development Commission, which was tabled in the Legislative 
Council yesterday, states that an additional $9 500 has been added to the 2003-04 total of the $400 000 scheme.  
It states also that these moneys were from previous unspent rounds of the regional development scheme and 
included unspent funds on previously funded projects that did not proceed.  Which projects in the Peel region, or 
other areas of the State, underspent their funds or did not proceed, thus allowing this further injection of funds?   

Hon LJILJANNA RAVLICH replied: 

I thank the member for some notice of this question.  The Shire of Murray returned $7 000, which had been 
allocated for a management plan for the Murray River delta islands, as the project was carried out in-house.  The 
Waroona Community Cricket Club returned $2 500, which had been allocated for a celebrity cricket event that 
did not proceed.   
 


